
AI,

ljust want to let you know how great it has been having you and your crew as a vendor (and my

best vendor) at our band tournaments over the past three years that I have been the President for
Ramona Dynasty Music Booster Association at Ramona High School. Your funnel cakes, smoothies,

pineapple drinks, ect... are the best I have had at the hundreds of shows I attend each year.

We use vendors as yourself to help raise funds for our program, and you have always been my best

support in the financial department. I again would like to thank you and your awesome crew for making

my job easier and making all the students and spectators happy. I hope you will attend all the shows we

have in the future.

Thank You

Keven Golightley

President Ramona Dynasty Music Booster Association


